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The Autorité de la concurrence actively contributes to the work of the G7 on

digital competition, chaired this year by Italy. The summit was created following

an initiative by the French presidency of the G7 in 2019 to bring together the G7

competition authorities around the issues raised by the application of

competition law in the digital economy.

The President of the Autorité de la concurrence, Benoît Cœuré, participated in the

summit organised by the Italian presidency in Rome on 3 and 4 October.
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